
WRO Minutes September 7, 2024 

Attendees:  

Dexter Goody 

Doug Lohafer 

Jennie Wilstead Fay 

Patrick Grimes 

Guests: 

Clark Hanson 

Debbie Clark 

Minutes approved for August meeting.  

Mailbox Break-In on September 7, 2024 

Police were called but did not show during meeting. 

Mitch joined us in the circle with a security update.  They are looking into cameras on the 

mailboxes.  A vendor has been selected and will include license plate readers, mailboxes, back 

of Spindrift and the clubhouses. 

Connect North San Jose presented by Department of Transportation 

Take place in Hermitage clubhouse to discuss local transportation issues. 

Parking Update Sent by Mitch 

Residents can and are breaking the “no resident in guest parking” rules by failing to complete 

and submit the car registration form to the office. 

Street Vendors 

Fruit guy and flea market.  Should street vendors be allowed? 

As a courtesy and to avoid the school kids, should we post the school bus schedule?   

 


